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CHILL CHASER ANNUAL DRIVE!

The Salvation Army Women’s auxiliary is asking for your

xxxxxxxxxxxxhelp in their annual drive to see that no one is without

warm clothing during the winter season. They are collecting jackets,

sweaters, gloves, mittens, scarves, snowsuits & warm clothing for children

and adults. NOVEMBER 21 is the last day of the clothing collection.

They will clean & make any necessary repairs to the clothing. There is a

container in Room 122 (Ushers Room) beside the lobby to put your

donations. God Bless your caring hearts. For more information, call the

Salvation Army at 643-1430.

We are excited to baptize some people at an upcoming Sunday 
service!

If you would like to be baptized, please plan on attending a 
baptism class in the conference room on October 17th, at 
9:30am.

Topics we will cover: What is baptism? Who should get baptized? 
Why get baptized? What does baptism do? What doesn’t 
baptism do?

If you plan on attending the class, please sign up by sending 
Pastor Rob an email at robhill@huntingdoncma.org OR sign up 
in the lobby!

mailto:robhill@huntingdoncma.org


INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $   4,269.12]

General Fund (received) $    3,633.64

Building Fund $        334.00 Building Fund $115,548.77

Other Funds $        200.00

Great Commission Fund $     1,218.00 Great Commission Fund $  44,757.59

Great Commission Year-End 
Offering $       990.00

Other Missions $        491.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering

Total Giving $    5,876.64

Nursery Today: Lindsay and Natalee Honn
Please contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church                                                   

Office if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday: Gwen and Russell Culbertson

RECEIVED LAST WEEK                                         ACCUMULATED TOTAL

*Please stand as you are able

THE LORD’S DAY – October 10, 2021

10:45 AM
October Prayer Focus - Bosnia

Bosnia has a tragic history of violence. The hatred among ethnic 

groups burdens Bosnia, and appears impossible to resolve. Recovery from 

the most recent conflict  continues even now. Many have not returned to their 

original homes. Roads and buildings can be rebuilt, but deep community 

wounds remain. Only God can bring true reconciliation and unity. Bosnia 

also struggles with poverty. Organized crime thrives, and it must be stopped 

for the country to progress. Young people feel discouraged, and more than 

60% want to leave the country. Pray for a new generation of Bosnians to 

stay and lead their nation into a bright future!

Religious communities are as entrenched as ever and deeply divided 

along ethnic lines. Militant Wahhabism from the Middle East is replacing the 

previously European, Sufi-influenced moderate Islam of Bosnia. A precious 

few are building bridges across religious divides. All groups view Protestants 

and Independents suspiciously. Pray for the Spirit to move powerfully among 

all Churches and for Christians to recognize that their citizenship lies first in 

Heaven.

Evangelical believers have increased significantly but still represent 

only a miniscule proportion of the population. From three congregations in 

1991, there are now about 35. Only evangelicals are effectively bridging the 

ethnic fault lines. Baptists and Pentecostals predominate, but several other 

smaller churches are also at work. Baptists run a seminary in Sarajevo, and 

both Pentecostals and Baptists have Bible schools. An Evangelical Alliance 

has been founded for Bosnia. 

Pray for believers and their witness in this divided land. Bosnia is not 

a spiritually receptive place; pray that many hearts might open to the gospel.

Expatriate Christian input is definitely needed for believers in Bosnia 

to have a greater impact, and there are many ways to impact the nation. 

Pray that those engaged in leadership development, aid, rehabilitation, 

outreach and church planting ministries might fully identify with the people, 

and that through these a harvest may be won. Pray for effective networking 

among expatriates. 

Announcements

*Call To Worship

*Worship Through Singing Hymn #401 - Blest Be the Tie That Binds

This is Amazing Grace

My Heart Is Yours

Offertory

Scripture Reading

Pastoral Prayer

Message Doing Good To All

*Worship Through Singing How Great Is Our God

*Closing Hymn Hymn #82 - When I Survey the Wondrous Cross

*Benediction



WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ? 

WELCOME VISITORS 

We are grateful you have decided to worship with us. Would you take a moment 

after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself? He will find a visitor

information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for lunch.

Good to have you here!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

ADULT SENIORS 55 or older…

Attention Seniors! TUESDAY    10/12/2021   Detwiler 

Field     WALKING  8:00 AM
Weather permitting

Would any seniors be interesting in attending choral and instrumental 

music at Juniata College? If so, contact Ruth!

Contact person: Ruth Scalia 
by email or phone: rscalia316@comcast.net

or text my phone (814) 386-9530

OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK
Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week – just ask for details

For the morning worship service
Go online/live to….

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
OR www.huntingdoncma.org

& select “LIVE STREAM”

TODAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship 6:30 PM

Awana 6:30 PM

SUNDAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

OCTOBER

Food Bank Item: 

Toilet Tissue

Thank you for your donations of 

Baked Beans and $510

Sunday Oct 31st 6-8pm (set up time 

prior depending on your trunk display)

If you would like to participate, see 

Brittany Vaughan to sign up or 

call/text 717-437-1264

*contest for most creative*

Trunk or Treat



Galatians

Doing Good To All

Galatians 6:1-10

A. Preparation For Other _____________ Sins (1-5)

B. Always ____________ Generous (6-10) 

OTHER NOTES

APPLICATION

1. Seek input from _____________________ you.

2. Get ___________________ in an area of passion.

3. Be _______________!

4. Accept _______________ correction.

Connecting Women for Kingdom Impact

SECOND MEETING: OCTOBER 19, 2021 (MEET IN FIRESIDE ROOM) 
TIME: 630 TO 8PM

The leaders of Alliance Women invite all teenagers, mothers, grandmothers, sisters, 
aunts, etc. to join us in fellowship as we dig deep into God’s Word.

WHAT TO EXPECT: MARK AND CHERYL GROSSOEHME (GUEST SPEAKERS)
We are looking forward to a great evening of fellowship as well as hearing what the Lord 
is doing in their lives. Please arrive promptly so you don’t miss out on anything. As you 
all know, Alliance women have a strong interest in our Mission Fields. We look forward 
to spending time with Mr. and Mrs. Grossoehme.

CHILDCARE: we do not want any woman to miss out on this opportunity because of a 
lack of childcare. We want to be able to assist with childcare if it is needed. Let us know 
ahead of the event so we can properly get something set up to accommodate you.

DATES OF FUTURE MEETINGS: NOV 16, DEC 21, JAN 18 (2022), FEB 15, MAR 15, APRIL 
19, AND MAY 17.
(Typically meet every 3rd Tuesday of the month) (WITH EXCEPTION OF SNOW MAKEUP 
DAYS)

Any woman interested in purchasing gift cards for Huntingdon House domestic abuse 
victims will be accepted at our October 19th meeting.  Ask Alyssa Fouser or Chelsea 
Rupert for further information.

Also, a big THANK YOU for those who dedicated their time on Sunday to distribute 
ribbons across downtown Huntingdon in remembrance of those victimized by domestic 
violence.

Galatians 6:10 SO then, as we have opportunity, let us do good to everyone, and 
especially to those who are of the household of faith.

Alliance Youth Life Fundraiser will start next Sunday, October 17th. It is a 100 
Envelope Challenge! There will be envelopes on the bulletin board outside the 

Fireside Room with different numbers on each one. 
Please choose the envelope with the amount you'd like to give. If the 

numbered envelope you would have liked to get is gone, just grab one with a 
lower number and put the amount you had originally planned to give. 

Envelopes can be returned to either the church office, put in the offering 
plate or mailed.

The 100 Envelope Fundraising Challenge!


